
The question of the day: When will we be reopening? 
Many of you have asked when we are reopening. We are working through the 

process of the necessary guidelines and mandates in order to make worship as safe as 
possible for everyone. We have many things to do to get ready and when we come back, 
worship will be different from when we last met together in March. Please be patient with 
us as we explore not only the State mandates but also the guidelines of our 
denomination. Thank you for understanding that we are trying to accommodate these 
new guidelines. Please continue to keep the staff and committees in your prayers as we 
try to prepare for all of these guidelines. 

We are tentatively looking at reopening in mid-July if things continue to progress 
the way they have been. When we have a definite date, we will be sending out a mass 
email and snail mail letter explaining our new guidelines.   

We miss all of you and have been praying for you and your families. 

If you have a High School or College graduate, (Aug 2019 – 
Aug 2020), please let the office know. We would like to honor 
them. 
 
New phone number for Nancy Hanks – 338-9955 
 
New address for Dottie Wasmund (6/1/2020) (716) 238-4482 
201 Park Ridge Circle 304 N 
Winston-Salem, NC  27104 
 

PRAISES!!! 
From Evelyn Paddock: 

My family and I thank all the friends, Pastor & UMW for the prayers, cards, visits and flowers. It was a 
long, hard time – lots of therapy. I used the prayer shawl every day. Thank you for the encouraging 

notes and phone calls since I have been home. 

 

Jan VanOrd would like to thank everyone for their thoughts, prayers and cards while 
she was in the hospital. 

 

 



 
 
 


